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Comments: Dear USFS,

I have very strong concerns about POWDR's proposal to significantly expand the Holland Lake Lodge.  I

encourage the USFS to complete a full environmental assessment. As the proposal stands today, I am not in

support.  The impacts will be too great to important habitat, T&amp;E wildlife and the ambiance of this very

special place in Montana. 

Thank you,

Kevin League 


